
Notice of Change to Patient Privacy Policy 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about an important update to our Privacy Policy, effective [Date]. 

This update reflects our commitment to safeguarding your personal health information and 

complies with current legal standards. 

Key changes to our Privacy Policy include: 

• Enhancements in data protection measures. 

• Clarifications regarding how your information is used. 

• Updated procedures for accessing your health records. 

For more details, we encourage you to review the full Privacy Policy on our website at [Website 

URL] or contact our office at [Phone Number] for assistance. 

Thank you for your understanding and for trusting us with your healthcare needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 


